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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I - Schenectady) had the pleasure of meeting local student

artists from Notre Dame-Bishop Gibbons on March 6th when they visited the Legislative

Office Building and displayed their pieces as part of the annual New York State Art Teachers

Association's exhibit.

Notre Dame-Bishop Gibbons student Joseph Malinowski participated in the art exhibit on

March 6th. Pictured with him and Senator Farley are Superintendent of Schools Michael

Pizzingrillo, teacher Suzanne Jackette, and Michael's parents Ellen and Michael Malinowski.


